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PHARMA AND FOOD INDUSTRIES MUST UNDERTAKE  
FOLLOWING SAFETY MEASURES FOR THEIR WORKERS: 

 
All Members of the SITE Association of Industry 
 
As per Order No. SO(Jud-I)HD/8-1(04)/2020-Corona dated March 24, 2020 issued 
by Government of Sindh, Home Department “Industries related to essential food 
items, medical and related items (making / producing / packaging etc.) for 
domestic consumption is allowed to operate at any time of the day.” 
 
1. Industrial units (pharma and food) must undertake following safety 

measures for their workers:  
 
• maintain social distance of 4 feet within workers, during transportation and 
workplace. 
• arrange temperature check,  
• ensure frequent hand wash,  
• provide face masks  
• provide quick medical support at work place, and if any worker is infected, 

he will be provided with complete medical support/ treatment, and Govt. of 
Sindh will not be responsible for this. 

 
2. In addition to above, packaging and service providing industrial units should 

also get recommendation letters from their purchasing companies. 
 
3. Issue facilitation letter on Company’s letterhead to each employee with 

photo and CNIC numbers. Ask your employee to carry original CNIC also. 
 
All other industries will remain closed till further notification. 
 
Regards,  
Dr. Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan 
Secretary General 


